From: Jonelm
Sent: May-16- :

To: Leslie Rose; +comments@osc.gov.on.ca; +consultation-en-cours@lautorite.qc.ca;
+Denise.Weeres@asc.ca; +cora@nemaonline.ca; +james.okano@pinnaclewealth.ca
Subject: Comment on CSA Proposed Amendments Relating to the Offering Memorandum Exemption

Dear Madams:

I am writing to comment on the proposed amendments to NI 45-106, in particular the proposed annual
investment limits for non-accredited investors.

This is a shock! T don't quite understand what business it is of the government how much some
people want to invest. It surely is an infringement of my rights.

This submission is being made on my own behalf.

If you would like further elaboration on my comments, please feel free to contact me by replying to this email.

Regards,

Dawn Johnson

Investor



